
 
                                                                                                                                                      

TMSGRN/CIRC/23-24/35                                                                                                        08th August ’23 

Inter-House Sports Competition Series 

House Champions League 2023-24 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

It’s not the team with the best players that wins. It’s the players with the best team that win. 

We are thrilled to announce the upcoming first ever Inter-House Sports Competition Series starting in the 

month of August 2023 at TMS. 

The first in series will be a Football competition followed by Inter-House Sports Competitions for all three 

sports in the subsequent months. The format followed for these matches will be a Knockout or Round Robin 

format.  

This event will provide a platform for our students to showcase their athletic abilities, as well as foster 

teamwork and sportsmanship. We will encourage all students to participate and represent their respective 

houses with pride and enthusiasm. Students will be grouped into different houses, and each house will compete 

in a spirit of healthy rivalry and camaraderie Participation is highly recommended for all.  

The matches will be played over 3 days. Format will remain the same.  

Venue: School Ground 

Day & Date Category Attire for the Event 

Wednesday, 9th August 2023 U-14 Boys & Girls House T-shirts with sports 

shorts and sports shoes or 

studs 
Thursday, 10th August 2023 U-17 Boys & Girls 

Friday, 11th August 2023 U-11 Boys & Girls 

Guidelines: 

 A student can participate only in two chosen sports competitions in the entire series. 

 All participants to come dressed in house t shirt and comfortable sports shorts appropriate for the 

sport. 

 Students to bring their school shoes along to change after the competition. 

 Ensure that your ward has a filling and nutritious breakfast and carries a snack to eat after the 

match. They should also be carrying their water bottles along positively. 

 All matches will be conducted within school hours. 

 Regular sports sessions will happen after the matches. 

Your support and encouragement for your child’s participation will make this Inter- House Sports Competition 

a memorable experience. 

 

Looking forward for your support and cooperation. 

 

Warm Regards 

 
Principal 

Dr Himani Tyagi 

 

 


